
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it takes away my job as a parent and puts it into the hands of a 
hired individual who does not understand my child. I also will have no input on the questions asked or 
how much time my child will spend. 
 
Regards,  
Brittany Ruiz  
1315 NW Medinah Dr 
Mcminnville, OR 97128  
 


